
Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year! 
 

Dear Parents, 

My name is Mrs. Christie and your student is currently enrolled in one of my Digital Media 
classes. I am looking forward to this school year.  It is my goal to provide all students with an 
educationally challenging, yet fun, experience in my classroom.  

Digital Media is a demanding and rigorous course. In this course, students will learn all 
aspects of graphics, motion graphics, videography and content creation for Social Media. 
Students will produce their own work using camcorders and editing software. Students will 
also learn about Social Media Platforms and Content Creation. The advanced levels have a 
weekly broadcast we call WolfCenter. Adobe Creative Suite software is used in class; Premiere 
Pro, Photoshop and After Effects are taught from beginner to advanced levels. Certifications in 
all 3 software are offered in the advanced levels. 

I have a webpage and use CANVAS to share my lessons. Students will have access to both. I 
have created several links for their course syllabus, a student survey and parent survey. My 
webpage, can be found on the Chiles homepage under Departments and then Applied 
Technology. Here you will see my name and the link for my Class Website. The Parent 
Survey is on my “Welcome” page and each class syllabus is located on your 
child’s respective class page. Please read our syllabus and complete the online 
Parent Survey. All of these documents can be found in the student CANVAS tile. 

                                      (Scan this QR Code for the SURVEY)     

Hopefully, your student has shared with you their Contract for Participation. Please make 
sure that it is read and signed at the bottom. This contract will ensure that both the students 
and their parents understand some of our classroom rules. If you have any questions 
regarding the syllabus or the course, please contact me by email.  

I have high expectations of all my students. I am asking for your help to maintain those 
expectations by checking with your son/daughter periodically to make sure that his/her work    
is being completed. Please do not hesitate to contact me at christieca@leonschools.net if 
you have any questions or concerns during the school year.  

Thank you and I look forward to meeting you at Open House on September 16th! 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Christie                                                                                                                           
Digital Media                                                                                                             
Lawton Chiles High School  


